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New Signage for PATS

The University of South Florida’s Board 
of Trustees has named Dr. Steve Currall 
the 7th President of the USF System. 
Dr. Currall will succeed Dr. Judy 
Genshaft on July 1st, 2019 after her 19 
years leading USF to Preeminence.

“I am thrilled to be selected to lead the 
University of South Florida at such a 
pivotal time in its history,” Currall said. 
“USF’s trajectory is unlike any other 
public university in the country, and 
there is so much promise. I’m deeply 
grateful to the Board of Trustees and the 
USF community for the opportunity to 
build on the momentum created during 
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